
Minutes of the Meeting – 4th December 2018 

 

1) The IQAC team complimented and thanked Dr.Nitin Joshi for the recent purchase 

and allotment of laptops to the faculty members to enhance their day-to-day 

working. 

2) Prof. Mahesh Bhanushali told about the induction of Ms Sweta Nair in the Placement 

team  

3) Dr. Nitin Joshi informed that  Mr Sekhar Velagaleti has joined us as a faculty. 

4) Dr. Smita Jpae informed about the Ticker Plant software ( a financial Information 

application based on technical and fundamental stock market data) that has been 

installed in BRIMS- IT lab. 

5) Dr. Sukhada Tambe informed about the progress of academic events, NAAC 

developments and her participation as a Quality Assessor with a leading corporate.  

6) Dr. Sukhada Tambe informed about the upcoming visit to Singapore of the PGDM 

students, to give them international exposure.  Dr. Vishnu Kanhere said that 

international visits broaden student’s spectrum of knowledge and perspective.  

7) Director Dr. Nitin Joshi informed that during upcoming Singapore industrial visits in 

2019, students would visit Singapore Management Institute and further to this and 

as part of Value Building initiatives, students will also get certificate for the program 

they will attend during their masterclass. 

8) Dr. Pallavi Chandwaskar informed about the research papers received for Srujan and the 

Plagiarism policy of the institute for Srujan. It was decided that all the papers received will 

be checked for plagiarism with the newly purchased Turnitin software.   

9) Dr. Sukhada Tambe suggested that as a part of continuous improvement we must 

participate in the IMC-RBNQA MQH Best Practices Competition 2019. IQAC had a 

brainstorm and narrowed down the following two practices:  

a. Driving Culture of Innovation Through Journal Club  

b. Career Design through Innovative Assessment Tools 

 


